
 

 

AIRPORT MEMO 
 

To:   Chester County Area Airport Authority (CCAAA) Members 

 

From:   Gary L. Hudson, Airport Manager 

 

Date:   November 25
th
, 2014 

 

Subject:  Airport Hot Topics 

 

For your review, below is a listing of issues affecting the Chester County/G.O. Carlson Airport 

(MQS).  

 

NEW BUSINESS          
 

 * Building Secured: On November 3
rd

, the fence surrounding the storage shed on the South side of  

    the airport, has been repaired and secured. This building will be used to house the airport’s  

    summer equipment for the winter.  

 

 * Roof Repaired: On November 3
rd

, the room and wall inside the barrel roof barn, located on the  

    South side of the airport, were repaired. This building will be used to house the airport’s vehicle  

    trailer and small dump truck, for the winter. 

 

 * Light Bulb Replaced: On November 4
th
, the light bulb was replaced on the airport rotating 

    beacon. 

 

 * Absorbent Booms Installed: On November 5
th
, absorbent booms were installed on the top of the 

    terminal building, in order to prevent grease generated from the restaurant exhaust vent, from  

    getting on the newly installed roof material. 

 

 * Doors Painted: On November 10
th
, the wall panels on T-Hangars A, C, D and F were painted. 

 

 * Snow Blower Repaired: On November 18
th
, a new fuel pump was installed on the snow blower. 

 

 * Deer Repellers: On November 19
th
, deer repellers were set up on the South side of the airport, to 

    try and prevent deer from coming near and/or accessing the runway. This has become a problem   

    due to deer being more active and aggressive because of the deer mating season, which runs 

    October thru the end of November.   

 

* Hold Short Sign: On November 25
th
, a light bulb was replaced on the Runway 29 Hold Short sign. 

 

 *Terminal Building HVAC Units: On November 25
th
, a representative from Brubaker, Inc.  

   Performed Preventive Maintenance on the Terminal Building HVAC units. 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

 

 * Storm Water Drain Project: This project has stopped and will start up again next spring.  



 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

  

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
  

 

        

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 


